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Looking Ahead 

May 3rd 
Zoo Field Trip 

No After School 
 

May 10th 
Mother’s Day Tea 

Pre-K Awesome News  

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

fairy tales and 

dinosaurs. 

This Week 

This week we learned more about the letters ‘E’ and ‘F’.  Throughout the week we read the 

stories The Enormous Elephant Show and Fifi Ferret’s Flute.  During circle time we practiced 

writing each of the letters, sang along to our letter sound songs, and laughed along with the 

StoryBots as they taught us more words that started with each letter.  We also learned 

about the number 15! 

This week we learned more fairy tales.  Throughout the week we read Where the Wild Things 

Are and listened to many versions of The Three Billy Goats Gruff.  During our story time, we 

worked together to retell the story of the three goats using story props and being 

actors/actresses pretending to be each of the characters!  We had fun laughing with our 

friends and cheering them on as we each retold the story!  The kiddos are doing a great job 

sequencing the stories! 

During Music Class this week, Miss Katie came in to sing and dance with us.  We had fun 

listening to her songs about eggs and what might be inside.  To our surprise they were filled 

with dinosaurs!  Miss Katie even taught us a new song about The Boy Who Cried Wolf.  We 

had fun learning the signs for wolf and lie. We also learned that it is not okay to tell lies 

because if we tell too many, when we do tell the truth people may not believe us.  


